
 



REPORT 

TOPIC OF THE WORKSHOP – REDEFINING CONFIDENCE : A JOURNEY TO SELF– 

DISCOVERY   

SPEAKER – MS. SHAILJA SHARMA 

DATE – 6Th SEPTEMBER, 2019 

NO. OF STUDENTS ATTENDED – 78 

VENUE - SEMINAR HALL, 3RD FLOOR, APJ BLOCK 

Coordinator: Mr. Hunny 

Career Advancement Cell organized a workshop on "REDEFINING CONFIDENCE: A 

JOURNEY TO SELF - DISCOVERY" at Seminar Hall, 3rd Floor, Audi Block. The event started 

with a warm welcome and an insightful opening address by Mr. Ritesh Singla, TPO. He began the 

session by extending a heartfelt welcome to all attendees, including faculty members, students and 

the speaker, Ms. Shailja Sharma. The workshop dealt with various aspects of confidence, 

demystifying myths and offering practical strategies to enhance self-assurance. The objective of 

the workshop was to explore the psychological and social factors influencing confidence. 

The keynote session by Ms. Shailja Sharma provided valuable insights into the psychological 

aspects of confidence and its impact on career success. Participants engaged in various exercises 

designed to help them recognize and overcome their personal barriers to confidence. 

The workshop started with an introduction given by Ms. Shailja Sharma explaining the concept of 

confidence, emphasizing its multidimensional nature. She provided valuable insights into the 

psychological aspects of confidence and its impact on career success. Participants engaged in 

various exercises designed to help them recognize and overcome their personal barriers to 

confidence. 

As an outcome, Participants gained deeper insights into their strengths, weaknesses, and unique 

qualities. Activities and discussions helped individuals reflect on their personal journeys and 

identify areas for growth. 

Finally, we expressed our sincere gratitude to Ms. Shailja Sharma for delivering an exceptional 

lecture that not only showcased her expertise but also inspired confidence in our students. As she 
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aptly demonstrated, confidence is not just about believing in oneself; it's about embracing 

challenges with resilience and conviction. We are confident that with such leadership and 

guidance, our students will continue to excel and achieve greater heights. 

The workshop was graced by HODs of all the departments and Mr. Ritesh Singla concluded the 

workshop with his speech which served as a catalyst for the participation of more and more 

students. As we move forward, it is imperative that we regard his call to action and work 

collectively towards achieving the shared objectives of PIET Institution. With his leadership and 

the commitment of all stakeholders, we are poised to make significant strides in the overall aspects 

of the institution. 

 

 

 

Pic: Ms. Shailja giving presentation during the workshop 

 
 
 
 



 



 



 


